Parent’s Acknowledgment of Receipt of the Parent Handbook

I understand that these policies and procedures have been formulated for
my child/Cadet while they attend Young Hiram Cadets.

I understand it is my responsibility to become aware of the contents of
this Handbook and that I have the opportunity to ask questions about any
policy or procedure in this handbook during the Parent Orientation
Meeting.

Child/Cadet's Name

Parent Signature Date
*Please return to the Young Hiram Cadet Instructional Team

Thank you.



